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SUBJECT: Meeting with the American Bankers Association (ABA) Related to the FDIC’s 

Request for Information (RFI) on Standard Setting and Voluntary Certification for 
Models and Third-Party Providers of Technology and Other Services 

 
 
Please include this memorandum in the public file on the Request for Information on Standard 
Setting and Voluntary Certification for Models and Third-Party Providers of Technology and 
Other Services (RIN 3064-ZA18), 85 Fed. Reg. 57927. 
 
On August 4, 2020, FDIC staff (C. Chris Ledoux and Brandon Milhorn) participated in a virtual 
meeting with representatives of the ABA.  Robert Morgan and Krista Shonk participated on 
behalf of the ABA. 
 
The discussion focused on the FDIC’s RFI.  The participants had a general discussion and the 
ABA sought clarification of certain areas of interest to the agency in order to assist the 
association and its members in submitting comments.   
 
 


